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1. Ophthalmology Calculator was
designed to be an easy to use
professional application. The main
features of the software are: 2.
Adjustment of IOL power depending
on corneal power and astigmatism;
3. Displaying the IOL calculation
results with graphs and tables; 4.
Utilizing the proprietary database
of actual IOL constants; 5.
Exploring hundreds of IOL
constants by changing the lens
constants one by one and observing
the results; 6. Separating the
haptic into five types; 7. The
ability to read the IOL constants'
meaning; 8. Text to speech
feature; 9. Comprehensive guide to
the IOL constants; 10. An advanced
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astigmatic change vector analysis
tool. The Ophthalmology Calculator
has been developed in accordance
with the clinical and scientific
information presented in the
literature. The software also
includes hundreds of IOL constants
and complex IOLs. 1. Astigmatism:
- The minimum axis angle of the
Astigmatic change vector is set to
5°- the maximum is set to 180°. -
The minimum axis tilt is set to 0°
- the maximum is set to 360°. -
The values that are above 180°,
and the values that are below 0°
are clamped to the values that
were used for the calculation. -
The values that are above or below
180° are set to the values that
are specified in the dialog
window. - The value for the total
Astigmatic change is calculated as
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the square root of the sum of the
squares of the values of
Astigmatic change that are above
the minimum axis angle. 2. Corneal
Power: - The minimum corneal power
is set to 1.70 D- the maximum is
set to 23.0 D. - The values that
are above or below 23.0 D are
clamped to the values that were
used for the calculation. - The
value for the corneal power is
calculated as the inverse of the
square root of the sum of the
squares of the values of corneal
power that are above the minimum.
3. The IOL constants: - The
minimum value for the power of the
IOL is set to 2.00 D, and the
maximum is set to 20.00 D. - The
maximum value for the power of the
IOL
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-IOL Power calculator: The IOL
power calculations were performed
using SRK/T, Holladay I, Haigis,
Hoffer Q, and Binkhorst formulas.
The power of each IOL was
calculated from the measurements
and the constants provided by the
manufacturers of each IOL. The IOL
constants are optimized in the
software and are the same for all
SRK/T, Holladay I, Haigis, and
Binkhorst formulas, however are
varied in Hoffer Q formula. SRK/T
(Tscherning-Pentacam) - The
coefficients for SRK/T formula and
constants are optimized for the AL
in the IOL. - The formula uses 12
variables, including the axial
length AL, the cornea power C, the
anterior chamber depth ACD, and
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the anterior curvature ARC. - The
formula of SRK/T was selected for
its accuracy and ease of use. -
The optimized constants and
variables are provided. - The
software automatically does the
calculation for each IOL power
given the appropriate constants
and variables. - The graph of the
SRK/T regression is also provided
- The IOL calculation was
performed without pre-operative
refraction, as the refractive
correction is already included in
the constants. - The program
calculates the IOL power for all
SRK/T, Holladay I, Haigis, and
Binkhorst formulas. Hoffer Q
(Ziemer Ophthalmic Systems AG) -
The constants are optimized for
the AL. - The formula uses 5
variables, including the axial
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length AL, the cornea power C, the
anterior chamber depth ACD, and
the anterior curvature ARC. - The
constants and variables are
provided. - The software
automatically does the calculation
for each IOL power given the
appropriate constants and
variables. - The graph of the
Hoffer Q regression is also
provided. - The IOL calculation
was performed without pre-
operative refraction, as the
refractive correction is already
included in the constants. - The
program calculates the IOL power
for all SRK/T, Hoffer Q, Haigis,
and Binkhorst formulas. Haigis
(Carl Zeiss Meditec) - The
constants are optimized for the
AL. - The formula uses 6
variables, including the axial
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length AL, the cornea power C, the
anterior chamber depth ACD, and
77a5ca646e
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Ophthalmology Calculator

Ophthalmology Calculator is an
easy to use and professional
application that was designed to
be an ophthalmology calculator.
The software contain two parts;
IOL power calculator (SRK/T,
Hoffer Q, Haigis, Holladay I, SRK
II, and Binkhorst with optimized
constants) and astigmatic change
vector analysis tool. The
application contains all the most
commonly used formulas for IOL
power calculation (SRK/T, Hoffer
Q, Haigis, Holladay I, SRK II,
Binkhorst with optimized
constants). Ophthalmology
Calculator Features: Ophthalmology
Calculator is an easy to use and
professional application that was
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designed to be an ophthalmology
calculator. The application
contains all the most commonly
used formulas for IOL power
calculation (SRK/T, Hoffer Q,
Haigis, Holladay I, SRK II, and
Binkhorst with optimized
constants). Ophthalmology
Calculator is a tool to quickly
find IOL power, the focus of
power, the best front and back
focus positions, IOL diameter, IOL
power calculation and change
vector analysis tool.
Ophthalmology Calculator is
designed to create your own
personal chart and easy to use.
Ophthalmology Calculator is the
first app in this kind of
operating system to have a unique
design and function. It is easy to
use and effective. It is designed
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to complete all the work of IOL
power calculation. It has a unique
and very useful algorithm
function. It has been optimized
for all the operations to
guarantee the speed and
effectiveness. The application
contains all the most commonly
used formulas for IOL power
calculation (SRK/T, Hoffer Q,
Haigis, Holladay I, SRK II, and
Binkhorst with optimized
constants). Ophthalmology
Calculator Description:
Ophthalmology Calculator is an
easy to use and professional
application that was designed to
be an ophthalmology calculator.
The software contain two parts;
IOL power calculator (SRK/T,
Hoffer Q, Haigis, Holladay I, SRK
II, and Binkhorst with optimized
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constants) and astigmatic change
vector analysis tool.
Ophthalmology Calculator Features:
Ophthalmology Calculator is an
easy to use and professional
application that was designed to
be an ophthalmology calculator.
The application contains all the
most commonly used formulas for
IOL power calculation

What's New In Ophthalmology Calculator?

----------------------
Ophthalmology Calculator is a easy
to use and professional
application that was designed to
be an ophthalmology calculator.
The software contain two parts;
IOL power calculator (SRK/T,
Hoffer Q, Haigis, Holladay I, SRK
II, and Binkhorst with optimized
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constants) and astigmatic change
vector analysis tool. Features:
---------------------- 1. SRK/T
and/or Hoffer Q calculator
(Optimized constants for best fit
in various scenarios) 2.
Astigmatic change vector analysis
tool for power calculation with
and without preoperative
astigmatism. 3. SRK/T and/or
Hoffer Q calculator to calculate
IOL power for all scenarios from
No to Yes. 4. Calculate IOL power
for different implantation
platforms like Lenstar, Alcon,
AMO, SO, etc. 5. Visual predictive
power calculators (Keeler,
Holladay 1, Holladay 2, Haigis,
Barrett, Hoffer Q) 6. Select from
five different AO formulas
(modified Barrett, Haigis, SRK II,
Hoffer Q, Holladay 1) 7.
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Minimalist, customizable interface
8. The program can be saved as
database and/or.exe file to
support Microsoft Windows,
PocketPC, Palm, Linux 9. System
Requirements 10. Windows based
Improvement I'd like to see a
version for the Blackberry.
Similar software shotlights: JK
Ortho Premium
OphthalmologyCalculator 1.6 — JK
OphthalmologyCalculator is a fully
loaded software program that has
all the features you need to
estimate the refractive power of
your lens implantation. It can
calculate... Refraction X 2.9.3 —
The most accurate and advanced
refraction calculator for all your
refraction needs. Use the x2
Refraction X as your primary tool
for refraction calculations and to
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assist you in your ongoing
care.... IOL Refraction Calculator
1.0 — IOL Refraction Calculator is
a powerful and easy-to-use 3-step
IOL power calculation software
tool. With the software, you can
simply enter you preoperative
corrected distance visual...
Refraction X 2.9.3 — The most
accurate and advanced refraction
calculator for all your refraction
needs. Use the x2 Refraction X as
your primary tool for refraction
calculations and to assist you in
your ongoing care.... IOL
Refraction Calculator 1.0 — IOL
Refraction Calculator is a
powerful and easy-to-use 3-step
IOL power calculation software
tool. With the software, you can
simply enter you preoperative
corrected distance visual...
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Refraction X 2.9.3 — The most
accurate and advanced refraction
calculator for
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System Requirements:

Adobe Flash Player is required to
play this video. If you do not
have it installed, or if you have
version 10 or earlier installed,
please download the newest version
of Adobe Flash Player from here.
Go to the Adobe Flash Player
Download Center page Download and
install Flash Player, reboot your
computer and login to your
account. Continue watching the
video. When you’re finished, you
can exit from the online player
and go back to the blog or
continue viewing the videos online
at the Adobe Flash Player page.Q:
Ang
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